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Al

Reception In literacy, we have been reading "Mrs 

Armitage on Wheels" by Quentin Blake. We 

labelled different parts of a bike and thought about 

what we could add to our own bikes, just like Mrs 

Armitage. In Maths, we've been learning about 

equal and unequal groups and discussing how we 

can identify the difference between them. Equal 

groups have the same number of parts or objects, 

an unequal group will have more or less then the 

other group.
Year 1 In English this week we have been reading 'The Big Book of Bugs' 

by Yuval Zommer. We found out what minibeasts look like, how they 

move and where they live. We wrote the life cycle of the butterfly and we 

know how they changed from a tiny egg to a fluttering butterfly. In Maths, 

we were exploring multiplication. We looked at pictures and used arrays 

to represent the sum, for example I can see three groups of five, 3x5=15.

We had lots of very excited children this 

week for our first swimming lessons of the 

summer, we were so pleased that the sun 

shone! All of the children were 

complimented on their listening skills and 

how they kept themselves safe in and 

around the pool. I think they loved the 

experience. We are so lucky to be able to 

offer the swimming lessons and are grateful 

to the Junior School for allowing us the 

opportunity and to our Governing Body who 

agree to finance the lessons. Special thanks 

to the staff and volunteers who ensure the 

lessons can take place.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend!

Albert and Finley in Purple
for their fantastic writing.

Mya in Orange for brilliant 
writing. 

Year 2 This week we started reading a book called 'The 

Lost Homework'. It is about a boy called Sonny from a 

Romany Traveller family. We learnt the meaning of 

some Romany words and explored what Sonny was like 

as a character. In Maths, we have been learning the 
names and properties of 2-D and 3-D shapes.



Attendance

Congratulations to 

GREEN class. 

Keep up the amazing 

work!  

Ezra

Alex

Theo

Jamie

Nana

Amelia

WELL DONE to all the 
children who made it onto our 

‘You Make Us Proud’ board.
Breakfast Club

Star of the Week

Emily C

Louie George Co Lois

George Jax Freddie

Happy 

Birthday

Elena
Ella

Orange 91.0% Red 90.5%

Purple 92.7% Blue 90.4%

Green 98.7% Yellow 93.8%

Well done to 

Amelia for 

making her 

Brownie 

promise

If you have not done 
so already, please can 

you choose your 
child’s daily lunch 
choice via Arbor

If you need to report anything 
fraudulent please do so on the 

following link.

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.
uk/services/business/consumer-
advice/safs.aspx#:~:text=If%20y
ou%20suspect%20that%20some
one%20is%20committing%20an
y,on%200300%20123%204033%
20or%20report%20it%20online

Please can we remind parents that 

children should only be dropped off 

at the office if they arrive after 

8:55am. Before then, please use 

the entrances from Briar Road or 
Ross Crescent. Thank you.

We are looking for donations 
of raffle prizes. Could you 

donate us any unwanted wine, 
chocolates or gift sets? 
Do you know of any local 
businesses that have gift 

vouchers or prizes to donate?
Please hand any donations to 
the school office. Thank you.

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/business/consumer-advice/safs.aspx#:~:text=If%20you%20suspect%20that%20someone%20is%20committing%20any,on%200300%20123%204033%20or%20report%20it%20online

